Royalston Open Space Committee

Minutes

Meeting date: November 2, 2015

Members Present: Paul Montero, Carl Kamp, Patti Carrier

Clerk: Patti Carrier

The meeting convened at 7:00PM at the Town Hall

Old Business:

The committee received a letter and brochure from the Application Mountain Club. The brochure is an update of the New England Trail and a link (http://www.newenglandtrail.org/get-on-the-trail/map) will be posted on the Town Open Space Web site for reference. Paul Montero was sworn in as a representative of the New England National Scenic Trail Council

The committee received a thank you note from North Quabbin Regional Land Partnership (NQRLP) for assisting with outreach to people who own land and are looking for conservation options

The 5 hikes that were in concert with the 250th celebration were well attended and considered a success. More discussion to follow in terms of an annual event of a scaled down effort ...

The meeting adjourned at 7:30PM

Exhibit 1, New England Trail Map Brochure